7/11/2016 Coversheet



## Town of Miami Lakes Memorandum

To: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers

From: Councilman Manny Cid

Subject: Hedge Issue

Date: May 3, 2016

## **Recommendation:**

Several residents have brought to my attention issues with backyard privacy due to being surrounded by two story homes. I would like to have a discussion with my colleagues on possibly raising the allowable hedge heights from 6ft to 8ft for single story homes adjacent to a two story residence.

Fiscal Impact: Medium